
 

 

The fourth grade students are once again 
organizing our annual Thanksgiving Food Drive 
for the month of November and are asking for 
your help. Please help those having a difficult 
time by sending in canned goods or other non-
perishable items with your child. Each 
homeroom has a box in which to put these 
donated items. We are working hard towards 
the Students Challenge Hunger contest in 
Warren and Hunterdon counties. 

Deadline: November 20, 2023  

 

                                                                                             
       


